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This is great! As someone who works at 5am I’ll be happy to say goodbye to 9pm 

sunsets and the lack of sleep in the summer. And I welcome the early morning 

sun…or bright clouds in the winter/spring.  I think people who are opposed don’t 

really comprehend that it won’t affect most people either way but will really benefit the 

ones who have to have a job/school that requires early morning commutes.  


